From: Vankeerbergen. Bernadette

To: Spitulski, Nicholas

Cc: Leasure, Timothy; Heysel, Garett
Subject: MRS 2888

Date: Thursday, January 31, 2013 12:55:00 PM
Hello Nick

On Friday, January 25, the ASCC Arts and Humanities Panel reviewed a new course proposal for
MRS 2888 with GE Literature status.

The course was approved with contingencies, which | list below:

o First paragraph of the syllabus says that the course is not open to students with Comp
Studies 4809. The title of CS 4809 is “The Twentieth-Century Novel: Transnational
Contexts”. The wrong number for the course is likely listed. Also, if there is an
exclusion to the course, it should be listed on the course form (in curriculum.osu.edu)
filled out by the unit (since that information will appear in the course catalog).

o Old GE boilerplate is included on p. 1. Please delete “2. Breadth. C. Arts and
Humanities. 1. Literature” and simply replace with “Literature”. Then delete next
paragraph (including goals, expected learning outcomes, and (1) Literature Expected
Learning Outcomes) and replace with:

Goals:
Students evaluate significant texts in order to develop capacities for aesthetic and
historical response and judgment; interpretation and evaluation; and critical listening,
reading, seeing, thinking, and writing.
Expected Learning Outcomes:

1. Students analyze, interpret, and critique significant literary works.

2. Through reading, discussing, and writing about literature, students appraise
and evaluate the personal and social values of their own and other cultures.

o A word is missing in course objective #4.

o Weblink included in statement on academic misconduct is outdated: replace with
correct one: http://studentlife.osu.edu/csc

o Recommendation that the disability statement be written in 16-pt font.

o Redo second page of the assessment plan using the correct GE language (see above).
In other words, the explanations in italics should be for the correct GE Literature
boilerplate language.

| will return the course in a minute to enable CMRS to make the necessary changes.

Should you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to contact Professor Tim
Leasure, Chair of the ASCC A&H Panel (cc’d on this e-mail), or me.

Best regards,
Bernadette
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